

The Wickford C of E School

Newsletter



Headteacher: Mrs. Louise Johnson Deputy Headteacher: Mr. Daniel Chapman Phone: 01268 733297 Website: <u>www.hearts-wickfordcofe.uk</u>

Email: wickfordcofe.admin@heartsacademy.uk

19th October 2017

ATTENDANCE

TARGET: 100%

WHOLE SCHOOL
ATTENDANCE FOR
THIS WEEK: 97.2

CLASS ATTENDANCE:

Kiboko: 98.9%

Tumbili: 97.7%

Tembo: 91.6%

Mamba: 97.4%

Simba: 100%

Twiga: 96.7%

PADDINGTONS:

Kiboko: Tumbili: Tembo: Mamba: Simba: Twiga:

GOLDEN TABLE:

Kiboko: Isabella Tumbili: Roger Tembo: Jacob Mamba: Sofia Simba: Iris Twiga: Oscar Dear Parent/Guardian,

Well, the end of the first half term is here, it has been a busy one and we have hit the ground running! The Twiga and Simba classes have settled in and the Year 1 and 2 classes are proving ready for the challenge of higher expectations.

HANDY SIZE INTERNET SAFETY PARENTS' LEAFLET The pocket size leaflet coming home tonight gives parents and guardians ideas to consider and useful links on the following topics:

Gaming, Bullying, Live Streaming, Apps and Instant Messaging.

NO TECH DAY! This proved difficult from the moment school started.... the register, music for assembly, the use of interactive whiteboards, iPads, RM maths! We certainly stressed to the children just how difficult not using technology can be.....

CLASS DOJO/TAPESTRY Please remember to speak to class teachers directly or pop into the office if messages need to be conveyed. Many thanks.

HOLIDAYS Please ensure that these are not booked in term time. Absence does have a consequence on learning.

DEADLINES We do our very best to text and add reminders to newsletters to support busy parents.

MOMENT OF LOVELINESS Half term is here at last © Hope you all have a lovely break and let's hope we get some lovely weather so we can go outside and enjoy the Autumn season.

CDS If you have any old disks (cases not needed) we plan to make 'A Garden of Spirituality' and these would be useful as hanging ornaments. Please drop off any that you no longer need to the office. Mrs Hall will then work some creative magic!

WATER PROOF SUITS If you have a suit or two that you no longer need please could they have them?

PLASTIC BOTTLES Please collect any (but not milk ones) as we plan to make them into rockets after half term.
TRUSTEE APPLICATION The job description and application form are being sent with today's newsletter.
HIRE THE HALL Need to organise a children's party? Need some space to run an event? If so, please note that the school hall is available for hire. Prices start at £85 for a three hour slot, but we can arrange bookings for shorter or longer periods to suit your needs. Just call into the office if you are interested.
Have a lovely week, see you on Monday 30 th October
Mrs Johnson